What is NEWSLETTER New at new at FRES? FEORENCE RIDE MARCH 7TH,

We hope everyone had a chance to relax and rejuvenate over their vacation. We are so excited to welcome students back into the building!

The weather has been warming up and snow is starting to melt. We encourage boots during recess to keep students feet warm and dry. We do recommend sending in a pair with your student to change in and out of before and after recess.

This month students in kindergarten, first and second grade will continue to practice for the spring concert that will be Thursday, March 20th! We welcome parents/guardians to join us for the event.

Tonight, the PTO is hosting another SKATE NIGHT at FRES! The theme is "St. Patrick's Day" so remember to wear your green.

Enjoy your weekend and we will see you Monday!



DON'T FORGET TO TURN YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD BY ONE HOUR ON SUNDAY! **SPRING AHEAD!**



Snow fun at recess!

LYNDEBOROUGH GENTRA

What is new los?



This week at LCS, we welcomed back all our students!

Teachers and students reviewed school and classroom expectations. Students are starting to read consonant vowel consonant (CVC) words! On Friday, Steve Blunt the musician, came to LCS and performed! Students rocked out and sang along! Please continue to send your child in with proper snow gear for recess! On Tuesday, March 18th, we will be going to FRES for a dress rehearsal for the spring concert. Dismissal/Parent Pick-up will be at FRES at 2:25PM on 3/18. Have a spectacular weekend!!!

Weleome BACK To SCHOL





FRES & LCS Music

Spring Concerts!



Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd Grade

WHEN: Thursday, March 20th

TIME: 6:00 pm - 6:45 pm WHERE: FRES Gymnasium Performers should wear something nice that isn't too warm, as the stage gets quite warm!

Performers should arrive at 5:45 already in their concert attire.

3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade

WHEN: Thursday, **May 29th**

TIME: 6:00 pm - 6:45 pm
WHERE: FRES Gymnasium
Performers should wear
something nice that isn't too
warm, as the stage gets quite
warm!

Performers should arrive at 5:45 already in their concert attire.



I can be cracked. And I can be made. I can be told. And I can be played. What am I?

The first 5 students who know the answer and who come to the front office will receive a small prize.

> Last weeks answer to the riddle is a "racecar"!

Upcoming Events

- 3/8 Annual District Meeting -Child care will be provided
- 3/13 Local town meeting at FRES
- 3/20 Spring Concert (K,1st,2nd) 3/28 No School- Teacher workshop

SAU 63 is currently looking for substitute teachers for all areas and all grades. If you would like to be a part of our team, please fill out the applications today!

> **DISTRICT MEETING: SATURDAY, MARCH 8TH @ 9:00 AM** SNOW DATE MONDAY, MARCH 10TH

DISTRICT VOTING: TUESDAY, MARCH 11TH @ 8AM-7PM WILTON



Girls on the Run®

POWER, PURPOSE, AND POTENTIAL

For Girls in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade



Mondays and Wednesdays

from 2:45pm-4:15pm

Starts: March 26

Ends: May 31

Registration Opens February 10

Location: Florence Rideout Elementary

5K Celebration Event: May 31

New Hampshire Motor Speedway in Loudon, NH Girls on the Run is a girl-empowerment organization that inspires participants to be joyful, healthy, and confident using evidence-based lessons that combine relationship building, community strengthening, and goal setting with physical movement.

To learn more about Girls on the Run, registration or financial assistance, please visit our website: www.girlsontherunnh.org



